
 

 

Oct. 2, 2020 

 

Student Photo’s 
Students were sent home this week with their photo proof sheets.  
You can place your order online using the QR code or via Edge 
Imaging Website. Orders placed before October 8th will be shipped to  
the school (no cost), after which there will be a shipping fee to  
be delivered to your home. 
If your child missed photo day, retakes will be on October 13th. 
Students have been emailed an electronic copy of their student 
card to their learn account (eg ____@sd61learn.ca), if they did  
not receive an email with their electronic student card, please email 
Janna White at jwhite@sd61.bc.ca. 
 

 

 

We are hiring! 

 

The Greater Victoria School District is looking for qualified individuals to join our team 

in the following key roles: 

 Accounts Clerk-Schools (Spareboard) 

 Custodian 1 / Janitor / Cleaner 

 Educational Assistant-General (Spareboard) 

 On Call Clerical Support 
 

If you, or someone you know, is interested in learning more about the positions we offer, 

please visit our website here: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/employment/ 

 

You can submit your resume, cover letter, and qualifications to: hrs@sd61.bc.ca 

 

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Oct. 5-9, 2020  
  

 UPCOMING DATES 

 

October 12 

Thanksgiving Day 

October 13 

School Photo Retakes 

October 13-15 

Musical Theatre Auditions 

October 23 

Pro-D 
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Oak Bay’s Cops for Cancer campaign came to an end today, with the riders arriving and being 
greeted by many of our student volunteers who helped along the way. With a late start to the 
campaign due to COVID, the students, teachers and greater community all rallied behind the 
campaign and we managed to raise a final tally of $51,700! We would like to thank all those 
who were involved in supporting this wonderful endeavor. A special thank you to the 
campaign leaders, Celeste Vickery, Chris and John Horwood, and Chase Ward, who all put in a 
tremendous effort along the way and managed to bring the whole school community 
together.  
 

We had many local businesses support the campaign via the online auction that was a huge 
success. For the head-shave, we had quite a few students sacrifice their long locks for the 
cause and we are grateful to Nick and Bryan from Nick’s Hair Salon, Nicole from Sirens Hair 
Salon and Danielle from Cook Street Barbershop for donating their time and expertise. Along 
the way, whether it was with the car wash, bottle drive or canvassing all over Oak Bay, we had 
over 120 students and staff members who stepped up to contribute their time and efforts to 
make the campaign a success. Lastly, thank you to the parents for supporting our students 
along the way. Congratulations to all of OB Nation. 
 

 


